
ARRCC (Australian Religious Response to Climate Change) Report 

PART A: REPORT: 
 
I draw Friends attention to the ARRCC Annual Report which in part shows Friends 
involvement with ARRCC through individual Friends, Yearly Meeting and three of our 
Regional Meetings and one Local Meeting: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LE6SHr9jL4MVzF1EheAvzx36uTr1hYEy/view 
 
While Yearly Meeting appoints a Representative, this is not at the request of ARRCC and so I 
do not sit on any committee or have any involvement with ARRCC in this capacity.  My 
involvement has been in Victoria with the State ARRCC working groups which is connected 
to my work with our VRM Climate Action Network. 
 
If Friends cannot be involved in more direct ways with ARRCC, either through the many 
webinars and actions on the website, or through a State based group, they can still give financial 
support to ARRCC. We have three Regional Meetings doing this: Canberra, SANTRM and 
VRM, I hope that QRM, TRM and NSWRM can also make this part of their financial 
commitment to the Earth. 
 
Individual Friends can also give financial support, especially through the monthly giving 
option as this gives more certainty to ARRCC to carry on their work:  
https://www.arrcc.org.au/donate_2023 
 
Gerry Fahey is the AYM Representative to ARRCC. 
 
 


